
FAC20Q23 

Drug Abuse Act Letter 

Dear Student, 

The Financial Aid Office has received the results of your 2020-2021 Free Application for 

Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). The federal processor was unable to verify information provided 

on your application. Please provide the documentation requested below to the Financial Aid 

Office within 15 business days. Failure to respond promptly will delay the packaging of your 

financial aid for the 2020-21 academic year. 

You may not have answered question 23 on the FAFSA correctly. This question relates to the 

Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988. You may correct your application by calling 1-800-433-3243 or 

online at www.fafsa.gov. The Financial Aid Office must receive updated information from the 

U.S. Department of Education before you will be eligible to receive any financial assistance. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter please contact the Financial Aid Office in Albany 

at (518) 292-1783 or Troy at (518) 244-4525. 

Sincerely, 

The Financial Aid Office 

http://www.fafsa.gov/

